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Brothers take a picture before a date party. 



Photo on the left: Brother John David Jones (AU 20) was  
elected SGA President.

RAISED OVER 
$20,000 TOWARDS OUR  

PHILANTHROPY

HIGHEST GPA OF ALL 
FRATERNITIES FALL 2022 

AND SPRING 2023

OFFERED ASSOCIATE 
 MEMBERSHIP TO  

A YOUNG MAN  
WITH CANCER

BROTHER OF FARMHOUSE 
WAS ELECTED STUDENT 

GOVERNMENT  
ASSOCIATION PRESIDENT

BROTHER OF FARMHOUSE 
WAS ELECTED  

INTERFRATERNITY  
COUNCIL PRESIDENT

THREE BROTHERS  
CHOSEN TO SERVE IN 

WAR EAGLE GIRLS AND 
PLAINSMEN

MANY BROTHERS  
SELECTED TO SERVE 

IN LEADERSHIP ROLES 
ACROSS CAMPUS

AVERAGED OVER 10 
HOURS OF COMMUNITY 
SERVICE PER BROTHER

MANY BROTHERS SERVED 
ON MISSION TRIPS IN 
FOREIGN COUNTRIES

Photo above: Cheerleader Coleman Morris (AU 20) and 
Camp War Eagle Counselor Pierce Rossman (AU 21) 

serving at a Camp War Eagle Rally.
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The culture of FarmHouse fraternity at Auburn University 
is one of the things we find most important. Whether it is 
encouraging one another or just hanging out by the fire 
in the backyard, we have a strong brotherhood participate 
in. Over the course of this past semester, the brotherhood 
attended many different brotherhood events. We held 
a couple of tournaments including ping pong, pickleball, 
FIFA on the Xbox, the FH Golf Scramble, and our most 
coveted tournament, FBI. FBI is the FarmHouse Basketball 
Invitational where we have a draft of teams and play a 32 
team tournament every semester. So many brothers enjoy 
the opportunity to not only get to play in the tournament, 
but also get to come watch the games around the house 
after dinner. With the help of the social chair, we were able 
to host a crawfish boil with a low country band River Dan 
playing on our stage during the final four of FBI. The first 
phrase of the object is to promote good fellowship and it 
is awesome to see our brothers doing just that everyday 
in conversations at meals, backyard fires, and on the front 
porch.
 
When I started my term as VP of Brotherhood, I saw a 
need for guys to get together in larger groups and create 
fellowship on Friday nights. Everyone wants a late night 
snack in college, so why not have some homemade 
pancakes made by brothers? In addition to creating new 
brotherhood events, we also brought back our spring 
camping trip. Our advisor, Lee Murphy, has some property 
on a pond and we got a big group of our brothers to cook 
hot dogs and s’mores over a fire, and some brothers went 
fishing the next morning. Over the course of last spring, we 
saw so many brothers enjoy many different brotherhood 
opportunities to keep the brotherhood culture strong and 
engaging. 

Fraternally,
Reece Crenshaw, Vice President of Brotherhood

BROTHERHOOD UPDATE

Brother Lake Minor (AU 20) serving on mission in 
Tanzania. 

The chapter offered associate membership to Carter, 
who is having a battle with Cancer at such a young 

age. 

Brothers stayed overnight to smoke meat before our 
philanthropy event.

Brothers Shoot Skeet at the annual event. 



A LETTER FROM THE CHAPTER PRESIDENT
Brothers,
This past semester the Auburn chapter took further steps forward 
in our pursuits of excellence as a fraternity. We kicked off the 
semester by initiating 43 new members from the fall 22 pledge 
class. We had numerous brothers elected in leadership positions 
on campus such as SGA President, IFC President, Student 
Recruiter President, ODK President, and Executive Society 
President. We also have brothers involved in local philanthropy 
organizations as well as campus ministries and churches. 
We successfully raised $27,000 through our philanthropy 
event Cookout for a Cause which supports the Leukemia and 
Lymphoma Society along with getting 327 more swabs in our 
partnership with Be the Match. To conclude our semester, we 
hosted ERNEST in our annual Farmhouse Rodeo and finished 
the semester with a chapter GPA of 3.51 which was the highest 
among all organizations in IFC. 
This summer we kicked off recruitment with a crawfish boil. 
Throughout June and July, we will be hosting events like casino 
nights, BBQs, and lake events in order to meet guys going 
through recruitment. Brothers who are not involved with rush 
have been working summer camps, studying abroad, serving 
on mission trips, and working internships. One brother, Will 
Grogan, is hiking from village to village through the mountains 
in Honduras providing medical assistance to those in need. 
Another brother, Lake Minor, is spending his summer spreading 
the gospel to people in Tanzania. This summer has been full 
of incredible experiences, but we are all excited to being back 
together in August. It has been a pleasure serving this semester 
and I am looking forward to a successful fall. 
Fraternally, 
Jeremiah Sachs, President

People hanging out at the philanthropy event  
“Cookout for a Cause.”

Brothers Sam Jones (AU 20), Todd Johnson (AU 21), and 
Chase Glover (AU 21) were chosen to serve as Plainsmen  

for the upcoming year. 
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Brother Reece Crenshaw (AU 20) tees off in the annual  
Golf Scramble. 


